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CONSTRUCTION UPDATE

York Region is making progress towards the completion of Mosaic House in the Town of Whitchurch-Stouffville.  
This newsletter provides an update on construction activity for the new community housing building that will provide 
homes for seniors, families and individuals. Construction started in spring 2022 and the first residents will be welcomed  
in the first quarter of next year.

MOSAIC HOUSE
5676 Main Street, Town of Whitchurch-Stouffville

WHAT TO EXPECT  
DURING FALL 2024

At work or home, let safety be known 
Throughout construction, safety is a priority for York Region. If you 
notice any safety issues in and around the construction site, please 
email Stouffville_HYI@york.ca 

We recognize construction may be disruptive for residents and 
neighbours. York Region is working hard with its partners to minimize 
disruptions for our neighbours, and we thank you for your patience. 

Learn more about  
this development: 

  york.ca/StouffvilleHYI	

  Stouffville_HYI@york.ca

  call or text 289-338-8063To learn more about housing options visit  
york.ca/Housing or call 1-877-464-9675. 

YORK REGION
1-877-464-9675
TTY 1-866-512-6228
york.ca

	■ Installation of exterior cladding (covering)

	■ Exterior landscaping work, including parking lot 
paving and curb installation as well as planting

	■ Completion of the rooftop amenity space

	■ Interior work, including cabinet installation, 
flooring, painting and appliance installation

	■ Elevator installation

Accessible formats or communication supports are available upon request.  
For a pdf copy, please visit york.ca/StouffvilleHYI

Rooftop amenity space

FALL 2024


